Championship Postponed

By John Michalski

To allow more OCC members who are participating in other sports to partake in the Club tennis championships, the Tennis Committee has postponed them to October 6 and 7 (Saturday and Sunday) for preliminary matches and October 13 and 14 (Saturday and Sunday) for semifinals and finals. Sign-up sheets are at the front desk. Some USTA and other rules apply, as published in the July *Outrigger*.

Deadline for sign-ups is Saturday, September 24 at noon. Seedings and playing times by blind draw will be posted by Wednesday, October 3. Watch the Tennis bulletin board for other announcements. For more information call John Michalski at 373-

3231.